Please send the information below by email or text to all YR parents. 
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Dear Parents/Carers,

The School Nursing team from the Sheffield Children’s Hospital will attend school to carry out the height and weight screening, as part of the National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP), and the hearing screening, during this academic year.

In addition, the Vision team from the Sheffield Children’s Hospital will attend school to carry out the vision check.

If you feel you would like to discuss your child’s health, i.e. eating, sleeping, toileting issues, etc., please copy the link below to complete the “Ready for School” questionnaire.

https://www.sheffield.childscreening.co.uk/Forms/SHQ

Please complete the questionnaire before 18th October 2024.
	
Your unique school code for Springfield Primary School is SF107073

If you wish to opt out of this screening then please send an email to
scn-tr.ncmpoptout@nhs.net before 18 October 2024.

Please include in your email the following details:
· Name of child who you are opting out for
· Date of birth of the child
· School the child attends
· Which screening you are opting out of

For more information about the programme please visit website: 
https://www.sheffieldchildrens.nhs.uk/services/school-nursing/school-entry-health-screening/

Admin: 0114 3053224 (option 4)






